
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO THE CITIZENS OF HOLLIS AND BROOKLINE, NH

Public Hearing
Thursday, December 17, 2020
Hollis Brookline Middle School

6:15 PM
A Public Hearing will be held at 6:15 PM, Thursday, December 17, 
2020 at Hollis Brookline Middle School.  This Public Hearing is being 
held to get public input on the the FY22 SAU budget and on the FY21 
potential increased use of funds from the SAU 41 fund balance.

Erin Sarris, Chair
SAU 41 Governing Board


